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THE PRESIDENT HAS SEE1i. . •.. 

MICHIGAN FARM BUREAU 
FaRm~ 
eureau 7373 WEST SAGINAW HIGHWAY - BOX 30960 LANSING, MICHIGAN 48909 

November 15, 1976 

Honorable Gerald R. Ford 
The President 
The White House 
Washington, D. C. 

Dear President Ford: 

51 7 48 5-812 1 

'. On behalf of Farm Bureau members in Michigan, and especially those in 
I Kent and Ionia Counties, I want to say thank you for a job well done as 

President of our country this past two-and-one-hal£ years. 

We express appreciation to you for taking over the Presidency of our great 
nation at a time of much unrest by the populace and with the office of the 
President in almost utter despair. Your honesty, integrity and frankness 
were great attributes to bring with you to this great office. 

You have served our country well, restored confidence to the people, kept 
a steady hand on causes of inflation and economic depression, and in general 
made us at peace with the World. We think this a great accomplishment for 
any President. We thank you for a tough job well done. 

Naturally, we were disappointed in the election, but you can be assured that 
Farm Bureau members in Michigan wanted you as their President £or the 
next £our years. They felt you were doing a good job and that you sincerely 
believed in the principles and philosophies on which the Farm Bureau organi­
zation was founded and has operated by for over a half century. 

We are pleased to have Mr. Sawyer in your former Fifth Congressional seat 
and look forward to working with him. 

Sincerely, 

Elton R. Smith 
President 
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